THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR august 2), 19)43

Prof. F. C, Allen
105 Robinson
Campus

Dear Phog:

Thanks very much for sending me the
copy of your letter to Mr. Hough and Mr. McClure.

I also want to express my appreciation

for your prompt action in regard to the complaint
ebout the sallors down on the field.

I think we must be careful to keep all
of these various groups under as tight a line as
possible in this sort of thing or we shall be

under undue criticism and our public relations will
suffer.

I especially appreciate the prompt way in
which you acted to straighten the thing out.

Sincerely yours,

&
Deane W. Malott
DWM: h Chancellor




